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5th September 2023 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
I hope you read this letter having had an enjoyable break over the summer and that the children are feeling 
rested and refreshed ahead of the new school year. 
 
We have made a number of changes this academic year and I am delighted to let you know that the 
children have settled in very well to their new classes. I would like to thank you all for supporting the children 
in their return to school life at Bowes. 
 
As you may have noticed from the format of this letter, we have made a slight change to our school logo. 
We have only made a few minor tweaks, so I hope that you feel the design continues to reflect and embrace 
our school community. 
 

 
 
There are no expectations for parents to purchase any new uniform following the logo change. Our uniform 
supplier will continue to sell stock with our old logo until it runs out. The uniform shop will let us know when 
we are able to purchase garments with the new logo. 
 
I look forward to seeing you all throughout the new school year. 
 
With my kindest regards, 
 
Effie Demetriou 
Headteacher 
 


